
 

Education 

Healthcare Plan 

 Means that  
 

 The child is recognised 
as having significant 
needs, which will be 
provided for over the 
long term. The EHC 
Plan is a legal 
document that will 
state what must be 
provided for the child 
by the school. 

 What will happen?  
 

 A meeting will be held with 
parents, school and 
external agencies to discuss 
the need for an EHC Plan. A 
request for an EHC Plan will 
then be sent to the Local 
Authority. A meeting will 
be organised for parents, 
school, external agencies, 
health care professionals 
etc. to discuss the child’s 
strengths and difficulties. If 
the meeting agrees that an 
EHC Plan is necessary, then 
an EHC Plan will be issued 
that explains exactly what 
the child needs to make 
progress. This is a legal 
document and the school 
must put in place its 
recommendations. 
  

 How is progress monitored?  
 

 EHC Plans are reviewed 
every year by parents and 
the school. The results of 
the review must be sent to 
the Local Authority 

 Child’s progress is assessed 
at least 3 X a year against 
expected or better 
progress  

 Parents are invited to 
review meetings with 
teacher and SENDco  

 Teachers and SENDco 
discuss the child’s progress 
at Pupil Progress Meetings  

 Parents receive a report in 
Summer  

 Parents can meet with 
external agencies to discuss 
their child’s needs  

 Intervention groups have 
their own targets and 
children are assessed 
against these at the end of 
the intervention. Progress 
is monitored by class 
teachers and/or SENDco  


